Kirkland, April

From: barbaraklie@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Barbara Klie
<barbaraklie@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, April 04, 2019 4:54 PM

To: DEP, NECEC

Subject: NECEC Wildlife Impacts Not Properly Avoided, Mitigated, or Compensated

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Maine Department of Environmental Protection,

| am against the NECEC Transmission Line for many reasons, The two | want to express here are that instead of so much focus
being made on making electricity and moving it long distances, there should be more emphasis on not wasting electricity and all
other sources of power. Also it just doesn't make sense to me to move energy long distances over vulnerable lines, where there
is greater loss of that energy. We should be thinking of how to make as much energy as possible closer to home.

Sincerely,
Barbara Klie
26 Salmond St Belfast, ME 04915-6110



